Dear Barbie,

Thank you for inviting me over to your place to play computer games this weekend. I really appreciate your invitation, but I am afraid that I might not be able to go because my mother would make me stay home and study for the upcoming examination. I admit that playing computer games is, without a doubt, a lat of fun, but don't you think you have been spending a little bit too much time on it recently? I do like to play games myself now and then, but I always pay careful attention to the time I consume when playing it, so that it won't affect my studies.

Besides, I heard from your parents that you have been staying up to play games lately, and I can tell that because you've constantly yawned in every class at school. You know, staying up late could keep your body.... from functioning properly and decrease your attention. Worst of all, it may

背面可繼續作答

cause hypertention or other cardiac disorders, and thus poses great risks to your health. I know that you are still young, but staring at the monitor all day long without exercising could also do damage to your eyesight and deprive you of the chance to grow taller and become thinner, which, I'm sure, you wouldn't want at all.

To avoid the above from happening, you need to take immediate action. You should prioritize the things you have to tackle with and cut down on the time you spend on games. Put some more focus on your schoolwork so you won't get flunked in math every semester. If possible, why not go jogging with me after school to release your tension and lose some weight? Last but not least, always go to bed early and have a good night sleep in order to restore the energy for another school day. Of course, this doesn't mean quitting computer games, but please don't let it erode the true meaning of happiness in life, okay?

I know I have been nagging a lot, but these words are all from my heart and written for your good. Wish you a happy Lunar New Year!

With Care,

Jack